





April 15, 2009

Dear Laurel Hill Valley Resident,

The Oregon Department of Transportation is proposing to build a sound barrier in your area as part of the Interstate 5 Williamette River Bridge replacement. Within the next few weeks, you should receive an official letter and survey asking your opinion about the construction of a sound barrier. Your response is appreciated.

Information about the sound barrier, including maps, visualizations and sound levels, can be viewed at www.willamettebridge.org.

For more information, contact:

Joe Harwood, ODOT Region 2 Public Information Officer, (541) 726-2442, Joseph.D.Harwood@odot.state.or.us; or Megan Banks, Public Involvement Manager, (541) 682-7413, mbanks@lcog.org







April 15, 2009

Dear Laurel Hill Valley Resident,

The Oregon Department of Transportation is proposing to build a sound barrier in your area as part of the Interstate 5 Willamette River Bridge replacement. Within the next few weeks, you should receive an official letter and survey asking your opinion about the construction of a sound barrier. Your response is appreciated.

Information about the sound barrier, including maps, visualizations and sound levels, can be viewed at www.willamettebridge.org.

For more information, contact:

Joe Harwood, ODOT Region 2 Public Information Officer, (541) 726-2442, Joseph.D.Harwood@odot.state.or.us; or Megan Banks, Public Involvement Manager, (541) 682-7413, mbanks@lcog.org